
 

Need Bankruptcy Help? 
 

 

Pro Se Assistance Center 

The Pro Se Assistance Center (PAC) is staffed by volunteer bankruptcy attorneys and law 

students. The PAC offers free legal guidance through 30-minute consultations to individuals 

who are representing themselves in a Chapter 7 bankruptcy in the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the 

Northern District of Georgia. Volunteers can provide information about the bankruptcy 

process and provide limited case-specific advice, but they cannot represent parties in 

court or file pleadings. 

**WE ARE CURRENTLY MEETING CLIENTS REMOTELY** 

To apply for assistance, please call Madison Taylor at 404-614-3935 and leave a message with 

your full name and phone number. Our staff will reach out to confirm facts about your case, 

decide on the method of the consultation (either by phone or video conference), pair you with a 

volunteer and schedule the final date and time for your consultation. The initial call will be to 

complete your case information form and will not be the consultation itself. 

Please note: Appointments will be limited or may be unavailable during national holidays. 

What We Do: 
 

• We provide limited legal advice and 
information on Ch. 7 bankruptcy 
related issues and questions in the 
Northern District of Georgia. 

• We answer questions about 
completing forms and preparing and 
filing court documents. 

• We provide referrals and other 
resource information. We may refer 
eligible individuals for representation 
by Legal Aid or pair individuals with 
volunteers for pro bono representation 
in adversary proceedings in some 
cases. 

What We Do Not Do: 
 

• We do not give advice on any non-
bankruptcy related legal issues or 
cases.  

• We do not complete forms on behalf 
of any debtor or creditor. 

• We do not provide representation in 
court. 

• We do not file pleadings on behalf of 
any party. 

• We do not commit to an attorney-
client relationship beyond the limited 
relationship that exists during the 
consultation. 

 

*Note: The PAC is not affiliated with the U.S. Bankruptcy Court. 


